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Oyama Traditional School  
              April 2019 

Principal : Mr. Luke Campbell  

Secretary : Ms. Christy Evans  

  

15525 Greenhow Road Oyama  BC   

V4V 2E1     

Phone: 250Å870Å5121  

(report an absence)  

Fax: 250Å870Å5050   

 

Web: http://www.ots.sd23.bc.ca/  

Principalôs Message 

 

Hello OTS families. 

 

April is on the way spring is here. March has been a great month with  exploratory blocks, 
swimming, art show exhibits, square dancing, basketball, sumobot, jump rope for heart, skat-
ing  and a lot of great learning. April will bring sun, more basketball,  gymnastics (thank you 
PAC!), track and field, and more great opportunities for learning. 

 

Please note the change of uniform suppliers. The PAC has put in a lot of time and effort in 
choosing the best solution for the school and we are very thankful for their hard work. See the 
newsletter for more information. 

 

We are so lucky to be a part of the Oyama community, from the amazing volunteers who 
work to make delicious hot lunches to the community members who help with exploratory 
blocks, to the Parent Advisory Council, thank you!   

 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Luke Campbell 

Principal 

http://www.ots.sd23.bc.ca/
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Dates to Remember 
 

Apr. 1  Back to school 

Apr. 5  Basketball Jamboree at GESS (pm) 

  For gr. 5/6s basketball teams 

Apr.8/10/11 Gymnastix in school f/trip 

Apr. 15 Class, Team and Panoramic Photos 

  Basketball game in Rutland at 3:30 

  Boys and Girls teams 

Apr. 16 PAC meeting 6:00p-7:00p 

Apr. 18 Gr. 3 Fire Safety Program 

Apr. 19 No School-Good Friday 

Apr. 22 No School-Easter Monday  

Apr. 27 Spirit Dayï Retro Day 

  Gr. 3 Fire Safety Program 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Group and Team Photos 

 

Life Touch Photography will be returning to Oyama 
on April 16th to take our group and team photos.  
Please ensure that your child is dressed according to 
the uniform policyðlogoôd golf shirt and navy bot-
toms.  Finished prints will be delivered approximate-
ly four weeks after the photographs are taken.  Each 
student will receive a complimentary print of their 
class group. 

 

 

 

April Reading Contest 

 

We hope you have a relaxing and restful Spring 
Break!  Our Reading Contest will resume again this 
month so enter to win a great prize!  Encourage your 
child to participate...the more they read, the more 
chances they will have to win this month's prize.  Also 
please note the dates for the Book Fair which will be 
held on June 5th and 6th in the Library and mark it on 
your calendar.   
 
Please have your child return all their library and home 
reading books this week (by April 5th) so that we can 
clear up any missing/lost books and fines. We will 
send a notice home for all outstanding books at the be-
ginning of next week. 
 
The battle of the books teams have been selected and 
we are now practicing as teams to prepare for the dis-
trict battle day. 
Our teams are: 
Grade 3/4: Paul, Reagan, Laila and Sofia 
Grade 5: Haylee, Danika and Ruby. 
Wish us luck at the district battle held at Casorso  
Elementary on Thurday, April 18th! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Smithman and Ms. MacRitchie 

 

School Cash Online 

 

Our school is moving forward to have all field 
trips and school/cultural fees to be paid 
online. For safety and efficiency reasons, 
School District No. 23 are reducing the amount 
of cash and cheques coming into our district 
and schools. If you donôt have access to a com-
puter, you are welcome to come into the school 
and use one of ours. Please find the School 
Cash online account link on our OTS website. 
Thank you again cooperation and understand-
ing. 

Oyama Traditional School  
April 2019 
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Safety and stranger danger tips 
for talking to your child 

 

"Street Proofing" Safety Tips 

from the BC RCMP  

 
1.   Incidents of child abduction are rare; 
however, it is important to reinforce basic 
safety principles with your children in or-
der to educate and prepare them should 
they be approached. 

 

2.   Here are some safety tips to discuss 
with your children and for older children to 
keep in mind when they are alone (i.e. not 
in the care of their parents or trusted adults/
guardians). 

 

3.   Know your home address and home 
phone number and how to contact your par-
ents on their cell phones or at work. 

 

4.   Know how and when to call 9-1-1 in an 
emergency situation: at home, from a cell, 
and from a public telephone. 

 

5.   Travel and play in groups, regardless of 
your age. The popular 'buddy system' 
works best. 

 

6.   If you become separated or lost, tell 
someone with a nametag (e.g. a cashier or 
security guard) right away; if there is no 
one with a nametag, preferably tell a fe-
male. 

 

7.   Be polite, but avoid long conversation 
with strangers. If someone you donôt know 
asks you a lot of personal questions, like 
where you live, Do Not Answer, just run 
away. 

8.   Donôt be afraid to say NO to adults who 
ask you to do something for them, like find 
a lost pet, join them in an activity, or give 
them directions. 

 

9.   Never accept a ride or gifts from 
strangers, or even someone you may know, 
without checking with your parents first. 
Keep a safe distance (two arm lengths) 
from strangers and cars that approach you. 

 

10. Establish a secret word or phrase for 
your family. This should be used in emer-
gencies to identify a 'safe person' other than 
their parent or child giver. 

 

11. If a person tries to grab you, scream 
loudly, make a lot of noise, and create a 
disturbance (e.g. knock things over, scatter 
belongings, kick wildly). Shout Help, this 
person is not my parent! 

 

12. Do not wear headphones or use porta-
ble electronic devices that can distract you 
from your surroundings when you are 
walking in the neighbourhood. 

 

13. If you are taking a public bus home, sit 
near the front of the bus, near the driver. 

 

14. Play 'what if' games with younger chil-
dren to reinforce these safety messages. 
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